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Dear Sir / Madam

I wish to object strongly to the development plan in terms of its inevitable negative
impact on Linlithgow.  The infrastructure in Linlithgow is already creaking at the seams so
it seems nonsensical to me to build even more houses without confirmed corresponding
investment in schools, roads, parking etc.

Yours faithfully

John Stewart

  




